
 

 

 

 

Ash Road Bridge – public informaƟon exhibiƟon – 21 and 22 September 
 
 Volker Fitzpatrick has started work on the Ash Road Bridge scheme on behalf of Guildford Borough 
Council. This leƩer shares details of: 
 
        * our planned acƟviƟes 
        * where to access informaƟon 
        * how to contact us 
        * how to keep in touch during the scheme. 
 
 We are building a new road bridge, with footways and a cycle path over the North Downs Railway Line. 
This will connect the Guildford Road/Ash Hill Roundabout to a new juncƟon with Foreman Road, which 
will enable the closure of the exisƟng level crossing at Ash to vehicular traffic.The scheme will also 
include juncƟon improvements, landscaping and drainage works. 
 
 To find out more informaƟon about the scheme, please come and see our plans and meet members of 
our team. You will find us in the Small Hall at the Ash Centre, Ash Hill Road, GU12 5DP on: 
 
        * Thursday 21 September – 3pm to 8pm 
        * Friday 22 September – 3pm to 8pm 
 
  Our current and expected Ɵmings: 
 
        * Site preparaƟon – July and August 2023 
        * Main works begin – September 2023 
        * InstallaƟon of new bridge – 2 Oct 2023 to 12 August 2024 
        * Foreman Road closed (in secƟons) – 31 Oct 2023 to 7 Nov 2024 
        * Level crossing closed to traffic – 27 Aug 2024 
        * CompleƟon – November 2024 
 
 These dates may change, so please check the Guildford Borough Council website for up-to-date 
informaƟon www.guildford.gov.uk/ashroadbridge . 
 
 Please subscribe to receive regular updates, ask quesƟons or provide feedback by emailing 
ashroadbridge@volkerfitzpatrick.co.uk. AŌer this leƩer, we will use the scheme web page and send 
emails to keep you informed. 
 
 If you are not online, you can request printed copies of informaƟon by wriƟng to Ash Road Bridge, c/o 
Guildford Borough Council, Millmead House, Millmead, Guildford, GU2 4BB. 


